
C L E A N U P  A C T I V I T Y

EPA has temporarily secured work at the J.B. Paper Company Removal 
Site in Pittsfield, Massachusetts

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) began removal activities at the 
J.B. Paper Company Site on November 1, 2022. As of December 21, 2022, the 
site has been temporarily secured while EPA schedules trucks to remove debris 
from the site to an off-site licensed facility. This work is expected to start Winter 
2023, during normal working hours 7:00AM-5:00PM, Mon-Fri and will take about  
4 weeks to complete. 

Clean up activity throughout  
Winter 2023 – Spring of 2023.

Visit epaosc.org/JBPaperCompany  
for more information.

For questions, please contact EPA’s 
Community Involvement Coordinator:  

A S H L I N  B R O O K S

brooks.ashlin@epa.gov
(617) 913-9140
or call toll-free @ 1(888)372-7341
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